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Year 5 Trip: Cheltenham High Street Friday 8t July 2022

Dear Parent,

As part of our end of term Cheltenham High Street topic, Year 5 will be exploring the changes
from 1855 to the present day. We will be studying the length of the High street, comparing
the changes in shops and understanding the changes that Cheltenham High Street has gone
through.

Date Friday 8t July

Time Children will need to be dropped off at the Everyman
Theatre by 9am, please do not bring into school on
this Friday.

Mrs Catchpole and Mrs Redman will be outside the
Everyman by 8:30am for those that need to drop off
earlier.

If you have any questions about getting your child to the
Everyman Theatre, please do not hesitate to contact the
school office.

We are hoping to organise an ice cream for our children,
before walk back to school. We will confirm the cost of
this before the trip.

Meeting place Outside the Everyman Theatre, 7 - 10 Regent St,
Cheltenham, GL50 1HQ

Required on the day:
e A water bottle
e Every child must have a packed lunch for when we get back to school
e Please ensure the children have a shoulder strapped rucksack big enough to carry
all their belongings back to school
e A waterproof coat
e Good shoes for walking

Parental consent is necessary for your child to attend this trip and should be made by Monday
4% July. Please make sure that you provide your consent by ticking the appropriate box.

Thank you for your continued support,

The Year 5 Teaching Team

Belong e Explore e Succeed

Warden Hill Primary School, Durham Close, Cheltenham, Gloucestershire GL51 3DF
T: 01242 523827 e E: admin@wardenhill.gloucs.sch.uk e W: www.wardenhill.gloucs.sch.uk
Head Teacher: Mrs Georgina Flooks



